Warcat Hockey Association
2025-2026 Hockey Season
www.warcats.org

Dear Prospective Sponsor,

We are reaching out to request your consideration in sponsoring the Warcats Hockey Association (WHA) Varsity
and Junior Varsity teams for the upcoming 2025-2026 hockey season.

The Warcats Hockey Association is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, founded on December 3, 2008, under the Ohio
State Non-Profit Corporation statute. Our mission is to promote high school and youth hockey at the club level by
providing a safe, enjoyable, effective, and fiscally responsible program for student-athletes in the Westerville, Big Walnut,
and Reynoldsburg school districts.

Through hockey, we aim to help participants reach their athletic potential while also developing critical life skills such as
goal setting, commitment, discipline, teamwork, and sportsmanship. The WHA is operated by a dedicated volunteer Board
and continues a long-standing tradition of community hockey that began with the Westerville High School Hockey
Association in 1998.

Currently, WHA supports two competitive high school club teams—Varsity and Junior Varsity—comprised of 40 student-
athletes who compete in the Ohio Scholastic Hockey League (OSHL). Our teams play throughout Central Ohio, primarily
on Friday, Saturday, and Sunday afternoons or evenings. As a club sport, the program receives no financial support from
local school districts. All operating costs are covered by player families and community sponsors.

Our Warcats Website Sponsorship Program is the primary sponsorship platform supporting our teams. The website,

which has received over 450,000 visitors since its launch in 2011, features team updates, player profiles, and sponsor
advertisements. As a sponsor, your company will receive:

e Your logo, name, and website link displayed on our homepage and team pages

e Recognition on all official website communications

e Visibility on a sponsor banner displayed at all home games

e Inclusion in the year-end banquet program

Your sponsorship directly supports our student-athletes by helping to offset ice time, equipment, travel, and league fees.

More importantly, it allows these young athletes to continue growing both on and off the ice.

We would be honored to partner with your organization this season. For more information about sponsorship
opportunities, please contact us at warcats.vp@agmail.com.

Thank you for considering a contribution to Warcats Hockey Association. We hope to see you at the rink this season!

Warm regards,
Warcats Hockey Association
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